
Revised Class Timetable Announcement 

Dear Students and Parents, 

We hope this message finds you well. We would like to inform you that there has been a revision 

to the class timetable for the upcoming semester. The changes were made to better accommodate 

the needs of our students and ensure a more effective learning environment. 

Please find the updated class timetable attached with this letter. We encourage all students to 

review the changes carefully and reach out to their respective teachers for any clarifications. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We look forward to a successful semester ahead. 

Best regards, 

Your School Administration 


